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Happy Holidays
FROM

ASSEMBLYMEMBER STEVEN RAGA



Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
I want to thank you for providing me with the honor of 
representing you and your family in the New York State 
Assembly. Our first term in office has been incredibly 
productive, and I am excited to continue doing this work for our 
community. 

Now, more than ever, we need to be in conversation with each 
other. As we prepare for the 2025 Legislative Session, we’d love 
to hear from you on legislative priorities for the community. 

We want to wish you and your loved ones a happy and healthy 
holiday. As always, we remain here to help you with your state-
level concerns. You can reach out to us by calling 718-651-
3185 or by emailing us at ragas@nyassembly.gov. 

Have a healthy and happy holiday season!

Steven B. Raga  
30th Assembly District 

Office of Assemblymember Steven Raga 
District Office: 55-19 69th Street, Maspeth, NY 11378 · Legislative Office: Room 921, Legislative Office Building, Albany, NY 12248 · 718-651-3185 · ragas@nyassembly.gov

END OF TERM RECAP 
Since the start of our term in 2023, we’ve accomplished the 
following: 

• Introduced over a dozen new bills ranging on issues 
from government transparency, improving student 
experiences in schools, & better supporting veterans.

• Hosted over 45 events in the district, including info-
sessions, workshops, and legal clinics.

• Conducted over 50 sessions of mobile office hours, 
small business outreach, and residential outreach.  

• Assisted nearly 1000 constituents with issues on 
housing, benefits, and other state-level concerns. 

• Provided funding to schools and local community 
organizations that serve the communities of Assembly 
District 30. 

Have a programming or event suggestion? Please contact my office!


